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May 25, 2022 

 

Dear Frazier Community, 

We are heartbroken by the horrific tragedy at Robb Elementary School in Uvalde, Texas. The 

events were unconscionable. Our thoughts and prayers are with the family members of the 

victims, school leadership, staff, children, and members of the entire Uvalde community.  

The safety and well-being of our students and staff is of the utmost importance in our district. 

Please remember to report anything that you may see or hear that causes concern regarding the 

safety of your child or our district. Events such as these can affect us in many ways. If you or 

your family needs assistance in coping with the recent events, please know that you are not 

alone.  

There are multiple services available in our schools as well as Fayette County:  

 School Counselors 

 Social Work Services 

 Chestnut Ridge Counseling Services 

Please click on the link to find out more information : Crisis Management and Mental Health 

Resources 

 

If you need additional information or support, please do not hesitate to call your child’s school at 

724-736-9507.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

William R. Henderson III 
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